
Section Officers' Exchange 
 
Sunday, Jan 9, 2005 5:30 - 6:30 PM 
 
The meeting was called to order by Steve Iona. Delegates were asked to stand, 
introduce themselves, and identify their sections. A sign-in sheet was circulated.  
 
AAPT struck a Task Force to survey members on the format of AAPT meetings. 
A summary of results was distributed. Section reps broke into groups to discuss 
these results and make recommendations. Concurrently, pictures of groups of 
section reps were taken for publication. 
 
Recommendations by section reps were discussed. Then, a list of 20 
recommendations already made by the Task Force was distributed. Further 
discussion followed. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 


